Copy of Email From: Andreea Plant (Head of Property) to Petitioner Scott Manclark

Sent: 25/09/23

Dear Mr Scott Manclark,

Thank you for your petition and your commitment to enhancing Northdown Park.

We are pleased to inform you that we are already working on reopening the Pavilion at Northdown Park, Margate.

This will incorporate refurbished changing rooms and toilets, as well as an outlet for light bites and refreshments (subject to necessary consent). There will also be seating available under a sheltered area to encourage a more social atmosphere. If this is well-received, there may be potential to explore the idea of a full-scale cafe in the future.

Your petition manifesto aligns with our goals to improve the facilities within the park, making it more inviting for sport users, parents and children alike.

We appreciate your involvement and encourage you to stay engaged as we move forward with this project.

Thank you for advocating for Northdown Park's improvement.

Yours Sincerely, Andreea Plant